



PBNI Disclosure Log – Response to Request

Category: Policy - provision of services

Request Reference: 023.26.18

Date of Request: 21 August 2018

Date of Response: 5 September 2018

Request and Response

FOI Request Dear Sir/Madam,

I am emailing you in regards of obtaining contact information for the most suitable person to contact via telephone/email/post. If possible, could you forward me on relevant contact information for any persons specialising in;

- Information Security
- Information Technology
- Data Protection
- Information Governance

I would be very grateful if you could you state their position within the company also.

Said information will be used to contact the relevant client regarding our state-of-the-art cyber security awareness platforms and e-learning modules, which in turn make staff more vigilant with their data protection approach – keeping your companies' data safe and less likely to be part of a data breach

The most suitable person to contact in this instance is Catherine Teggart. Catherine is Head of Finance. Her contact details are as follows:

Email: Catherine.teggart@pbni.gsi.gov.uk

Telephone: 028 902622428

If you are unhappy with the way PBNI has handled your request, you may ask for an internal review using our complaints procedure. A copy of our <u>complaints procedure</u> is available on our website <u>www.pbni.org.uk.</u>
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Please note that PBNI publishes responses to requests for information on its website where we believe there may be a wider public interest. If requests are published they are anonymised i.e. details of the requester are not published.